
MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE HORSE CREEK  
RANCH  SUBDIVISION HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2003 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Roy Martin (President) 
Board Members in attendance were Roy Martin, Suzan Gamble, Ray Ward, and Rick 
Hines. 
Homeowners in attendance were David Williamson and Paula Johnson. 
       
ACCOUNTING REPORT 
 
An accounting report was given by Paula McCown (Secretary/Treasure) it was reported 
that the current bank balance was $3,550.22.  
 
 
WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT 
 
It was reported that the deer census had been done for this year and that the report was 
turned in the Texas Parks and Wildlife.  The committee is waiting to hear back on a count 
for the harvest. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding the updating the WLM plan to include Songbirds.  It was 
decided that the committee would work in that for the January Annual Meeting to give a 
presentation regarding the entire WLM Program. 
 
It was also decided that the Committee would seek legal advice regarding the harvest and 
any releases necessary for the Homeowners Association. 
 
ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 
An update was given on the Crowell property.  The Crowells are in the process of 
building a house on their property and as soon as that was completed they would tear 
down the burnt out building. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
It was decided to move the quarterly meetings of the Homeowners Association to Roy 
Martins house so that the Association could start to become more independent from the 
Developers. 
 
NEXT SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING 
Annual Meeting - January 17th , 2003. There will be a presentation of the WLM Program 
and a Family Get Together. 


